ROYAL vorough of
GREENWICH
Licensing Team, 4th Floor, Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington
Street, London SE18 6HQ.
Tel: 020 8921 8018; Fax: 020 8921 8380;

Email: licensing@royalgreenwich.gov.uk
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES
LICENCE - LICENSING ACT 2003

Notice is given that: Maureen Archer, Club Secretary has
applied for the Grant of a Club Premises Certificate for the
following premises: Plumstead Common Bowls Club,

St John’s Terrace, off Waverley Crescent, London SE18 7RT.
A record of this application may be inspected by appointment.
Other persons may make representations to the Council on this
application by no later than Tuesday 1st October 2024.
Representations can be made in writing, by email or fax using
the contact details above. Representations can only be made on
the grounds of one or more of the four licensing objectives,
namely:

@ Prevention of Crime and Disorder

@ Prevention of Public Nuisance

@ Public Safety

@ Protection of Children from Harm.

Any person who makes a false statement in connection with an
application is liable on summary conviction to an unlimited fine.
It is proposed that the following licensable activity will take
place at the premises: Between 1st April and 30th September
annually: On-Sale and Supply of Alcohol, Monday to Friday
13:30 hours until 21:00; Saturday 10:00 to 21:00; and Sunday
11:30 to 21:00 * Between 1st October and 31st March annually:
On-Sale and Supply of Alcohol, Friday only 17:00 hours until
21:00, unless open occasionally on other days, when the times
stated above for that day shall apply.

Opening / closing times are 30 minutes either side of the hours
shown above. It is proposed that the on-sale of alcohol shall be
to registered club members and their bona fide guests only — not
to members of the general public.




